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Dear Senate health Care Committee, 

I have worked in the field of mental health in Oregon for five years. Coming from 

working in other states, I have been shocked to see how little support is available for 

the most vulnerable Oregonians.  Public guardianship is a vital need for the 

individuals who are most at risk. This program needs to be increased in capacity as 

an important piece of the puzzle to have Oregon on par with the rest of the country 

when it comes to mental health support. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Benjamin Biller 

 


